
Regular Board Meeting May 19, 2025

AGENDA SECTION: Consent Item
SUBJECT: Byrd Middle School – Travel to SKILLS Nationals Alanta, Georgia

BOARD POLICY: FMG (LOCAL) 
STRATEGIC GOAL(S): Priority #1 Focus on Student Success

FISCAL NOTE: CTE Local Funds-
Student Travel: 199-E-36-6412-00-001-22-000
Sponsor Travel: 199-E-36-6411-00-001-22-000

PREPARED/PRESENTED BY: Dr. Samuel Nix, Chief Academic Officer

Background Information
As per Board policy, FMG (Local), any out of state trips taken by student organizations or other 
student groups shall require approval from the Board. 

SkillsUSA Nationals stands as a prominent platform where the nation's most accomplished 
career and technical education (CTE) students converge to showcase their mastery in a wide 
array of hands-on challenges spanning several career focuses. This national competition 
serves as a powerful catalyst for recognizing student excellence, fostering workforce 
preparedness, and offering invaluable avenues for leadership growth, scholarship 
opportunities, and career progression. 

The National Conference will be held from June 23–27, 2025, at the Georgia World Congress 
Center in Atlanta, Georgia.  This event encompasses national-level competitions, enriching 
leadership workshops, vital networking opportunities, and prestigious awards ceremonies, 
all designed to empower and celebrate the achievements of these talented individuals. 

Three Byrd Middle School students attended SkillsUSA state-level competition in Corpus 
Christi and have advanced to the National competition in Atlanta, Georgia. The following 
chaperones will accompany the students:

• Campus advisor - Mrs. Kecia Hudson-Winston
• DHS Chaperone - Mr. Justin Edwards
• The CTE Academic Specialist - Mrs. Lakelia Jones

Recommendation
The Board approves students traveling out of state.

Communication Deployment
• Board Meeting Minutes

Suggested Motion 



The Board approves the out-of-state student travel to Skills USA Atlanta, Georgia as presented.
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Respectfully submitted,

Dr. T. Lamar Goree
Superintendent


